H-1

CORRESPONDENCE-DENNIS WEBSTER



Forbidden City Entertainment Permit

Dennis Webster to: Daisy.Gomez

06/04/2013 01:00 PM

Dear Ms. Gomez,

I am writing in support of the entertainment permit for Forbidden City Restaurant. As a frequent patron I enjoy their live entertainment. Never have I found it overly loud, and especially so outside. I realize it is adjacent to the Marina Pacifica condos, but it is separated by the channel and slips. Additionally it is adjacent to the front entrance to the condo complex and a distance from most of the residences.

Marina Pacific has for many years had live entertainment. The entertainment at many of those establishment were far louder than anything at Forbidden City. Many of Forbidden City's patrons are from the surrounding area. Live entertainment in the immediate area is somewhat limited. Should the entertainment permit be cancelled, many of those patrons may chose to seek entertainment south on PCH to Seal or Sunset Beach. Along with the patrons will go the the tax revenue that Forbidden City provides to the City.

Again, I urge you to support the entertainment permit for Forbidden City Restaurant.

Thank you,

Dennis Webster 7029 Mariner Way Long Beach, CA 90803